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Ethylene Oxide Statement 

Classified as General Business 

February 15, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please be advised that Niacet Corporation’s Sodium Stearoyl Lactylate product 
is manufactured without the use of ethylene oxide. 

Please contact us if you have any questions or require additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Ian J. Horner 

Ian J. Horner, PhD 
Manager, Quality Assurance & Regulatory Affairs 


	Sincerely,

